
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 35 OF 22/23 
SUPPLY OF DARVILL SEWER OUTFALL: PIPE SUPPLY CONTRACT PHASE 1 

 
ERRATUM 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The Ilanga newspaper on 17 
October 2022 refers. Tenderers are hereby requested to take note of the following amendments 
to the Tender Notice: 
 
Tenders must be submitted both in hard copy and on CD/USB flash Drive contained in 

sealed envelopes and marked with “Contract No. SCM 35 of 22/23” with the Contract 

Description and Company Title, must be placed in the Tender Box located in the Foyer, Ground 

Floor, City Hall, 169 Chief Albert Luthuli Street (Commercial Road), Pietermaritzburg, not later 

than 12h00, on Wednesday, 16 November 2022, when they will be publicly opened. Only 

tenders placed in the Tender Box shall be accepted.  

 
Further information to the above may be obtained from Phiwe Mthalane on either Tel. No. 033 - 

392 2486 or e-mail: phiwe.mthalane@msunduzi.gov.za. 

 
MR LH MAPHOLOBA (CITY MANAGER) 
 

mailto:phiwe.mthalane@msunduzi.gov.za

